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STATION NOTICE 
 
To: Listeners 
From: CeJay, Director  
Date: Friday, March 13, 2020 
RE: March Events and Promotions 
 
Dear Listeners,  
 
Our corporate and local offices have been closely tracking coverage of coronavirus also referred to as 
COVID-19 from state officials. We realize that there are confirmed cases of the virus within the state of 
Louisiana. Understanding that this virus is primarily spreading through close contact and respiratory 
droplets, we’ve decided to cancel our upcoming private movie screening (First Ladies of Gospel) and 
Stellar Awards coverage in March.  
 
Keep listening for future station events and promotions. We value our listeners at KOKA radio station and 
will take every measure to ensure the safety and well being of our listeners.  
 
If you have any questions please contact our local office at 318-222-3122.  
 
Thanks,  
 

 

Charles Edward Johnson (Pastor CeJay) 
Director  
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